
EC Lunch Menu –April 2018 
St. John School 

MENUS for 4/16-4/20 are Courtesy of Auction Winner Carl Strasser!!! 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

2 
 

Easter Monday 
No 

School 

3 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Cheeseburger 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Grilled Chicken Sandwich 
CHEF’S SPECIAL   
Loaded Baked Potato   

4 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Pizza  
HEALTHY OPTION  
Chicken Noodle Soup w/Roll  
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Chicken Caesar Salad 

5 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Chicken Strips 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Turkey Club Wrap 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Buffalo Chicken Salad 
 

6 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Sloppy Joe 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Spaghetti w/Tomato Sauce 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Chicken Fried Chicken 
w/Mashed Potatoes 

9 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
½ Grilled Cheese and Tomato 
Soup 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Tuna Salad Wrap 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Turkey w/Gravy and Mashed 
Potatoes 

10 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Toasted Ravioli w/Sauce 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Baked Chicken Legs w/choice 
of sauce 
CHEF’S SPECIAL   
Loaded Baked Potato   

11 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Pizza 
HEALTHY OPTION  
Chicken Noodle Soup w/Roll  
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Chicken Caesar Salad 

12 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Sweet and Sour Chicken 
w/rice 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Chef Salad w/ Egg, Turkey 
and Ham 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Buffalo Chicken Wrap 

13 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Butter Noodles w/parmigiana 
cheese 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Tossed Salad w/grilled 
chicken 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Popcorn Chicken Bowl 
w/Mashed Potatoes, Gravy 
and Corn 

16 
 
SPECIAL OPTION 1 
½ Grilled Cheese and Chicken 
Noodle Soup  
CHEF’S SPECAIL 
Turkey w/Gravy and Mashed 
Potatoes 

17 
 
SPECIAL OPTION 1 
Toasted Ravioli w/green 
beans and apple sauce 
CHEF’S SPECAIL 
Loaded Baked Potato  

18 
 
SPECIAL OPTION 1 
French Toast w/Scrambled 
Eggs, Bacon and Orange 
slices 
CHEF’S SPECAIL  
Chicken Caesar salad 

19 
 
SPECIAL OPTION 1 
Cheese Burger w/Fries and 
apple sauce 
 CHEF’S SPECAIL  
Buffalo Chicken Salad 

20 
 
SPECIAL OPTION 1 
Pizza w/Green Beans and 
Mandarin Oranges  
CHEF’S SPECIAL 
Chicken Fried Chicken 
w/Mashed Potatoes  
 

23 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
French Toast Sticks 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Tomato Soup w/roll 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Turkey w/Gravy and Mashed 

24 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Meatball Sub 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Baked Chicken Legs w/choice 
of sauce 
CHEF’S SPECIAL   
Mac N Cheese    

25 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Sausage and Pepperoni 
Calzone 
HEALTHY OPTION  
Chicken Noodle Soup w/Roll  
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Chicken Caesar Salad 

26 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Chicken Strips 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Chef Salad w/ Egg, Turkey 
and Ham 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Buffalo Chicken Wrap 

27 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
Oil/Butter/Garlic Penne 
w/Chicken and Cherry 
Tomatoes 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Tossed Salad w/Grilled 
Chicken 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Chicken Fried Chicken 
w/Mashed Potatoes  

30 
 
STANDARD TRAY   
½ Grilled Cheese and Tomato 
Soup 
HEALTHY OPTION   
Tuna Salad Wrap 
CHEF’S SPECIAL  
Turkey w/Gravy and Mashed 
Potatoes 

    

 


